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Exciting Healthcare News for Women of Mid Michigan  
 

FLINT, MI (November 4, 2010)—Regional Medical Imaging (RMI) in Flint announced today that 
it is the first imaging center in Michigan to receive Accreditation for Breast Magnetic Resonance 
Imaging (MRI) by the American College of Radiology (ACR). 
 
In May 2010, the ACR unveiled the Breast MRI Accreditation Program to recognize imaging 
centers that meet the highest standards in quality of care for Breast MRI. RMI received this new 
distinction after a comprehensive evaluation of image quality, equipment performance, personnel 
qualifications, and quality control measures. 
 
“We are thrilled to be the first center in the state to receive this designation,” said Randy Hicks, 
MD. “This accreditation is an outstanding achievement that, added to our existing Breast Imaging 
Center of Excellence designation, demonstrates how we continue to raise the bar in delivering 
quality care to women.” 
 
“Applying advanced imaging technology to the early detection of breast cancer has been a 
primary mission of RMI since our inception,” said David A. Strahle, M.D. “We’re honored to 
receive this recognition, but we also view this milestone as a challenge to continue to forge 
ahead toward new advances in the fight against breast cancer.” 
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For more than 25 years, RMI has maintained a strong commitment to leadership in providing 
state-of-the-art breast cancer detection and women’s imaging services in the mid-Michigan 
market. This includes having been the first Medicare-approved mammogram screening program 
in Michigan. As a Breast Imaging Center of Excellence, RMI is also fully accredited in 
mammography, breast ultrasound, ultrasound-guided breast biopsy, and stereotactic breast 
biopsy. 
 
“I am proud that our team continuously strives to improve patient care by participating in 
rigorous quality assurance programs,” added Dr. Hicks. “Adding another accreditation to our list 
of existing achievements is truly icing on the cake.” 
 
For more information about Breast MRI Accreditation and other ACR accreditation programs, 
visit www.acr.org and click on “Accreditation.” To learn more about RMI and their breast imaging 
services, please visit www.rmipc.net. 
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About RMI 
 
RMI began in 1985 as a private, outpatient-based imaging facility with a goal of offering patients 
an alternative to hospitals for radiology services.  Today RMI continues its commitment of 
providing state-of-the-art equipment in a patient-friendly atmosphere at its offices in Flint, Fenton, 
Grand Blanc and Davison. For more information, visit www.rmipc.net. 
 
About American College of Radiology 
 
The ACR is a national organization serving more than 32,000 diagnostic-interventional 
radiologists, radiation oncologists and nuclear medicine and medical physicists with programs 
focusing on the practice of medical imaging and radiation oncology and the delivery of 
comprehensive health care services. For more information, visit www.acr.org. 
 
To arrange interview, photo, or video opportunities, please contact William C. Hayward, 
Communications, at 717-852-7171 or bhayward@marketingworks.net. 
 


